
Standing for Change 
in Washington 
is Easier for Some 
Than for Others. 
It’s hard enough having to maneuver 
around Congress when you’re seeking 
support for your cause. But when you’re
trying to do it on one leg, it’s even harder. 

That’s why the American Orthotic and 
Prosthetic Association is urging Congress 
to pass bills S. 3223 and H.R. 2575, giving 
amputees comparable benefi ts for prosthetic 
arms and legs to those they would receive 
for any other medical or surgical treatment.

Currently, insurance companies are using 
arbitrary caps and lifetime limits, which 
may not be enough to reimburse amputees 
for even the most rudimentary prosthetic 
and orthotic devices. And it’s certainly not 
enough to cover today’s prosthetics that 
can greatly improve an amputee’s mobility.

Please urge Congress to pass S. 3223 
and H.R. 2575, the bills that will 
enable amputees to get the medically 
necessary devices they need to lead full, 
productive lives.

Because in America, arms and legs 
are not a luxury. For more information 
go to any of the following sites: 
AOPAnet.org, amputee-coalition.org, 
or armsandlegsarenotaluxury.com.


